From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica’s extension request
Date: 17 May 2022 16:43:09

> Hello

>

> 1 reply to the email dated 8th May 2022 where it was detailed Sunnica have asked for a delay to the
proceedings resulting in the Inspectorate to ask for comments on Sunnica’s request from all registered
Interested Parties. I’'m a registered Interested Party, my name is Sally Hempson

>
> PINS are asking:-

> a) Whether Preliminary Meeting should be delayed until mid July 2022; and

>b) The Applicants proposed timetable to consult further on amendments intended to form the formal Change
Request to be made to the ExA.

>

> So to answer the specific questions asked:-

> a) I’'m in favour of the Preliminary Meeting being delayed. This delay should be long enough to ensure that
all affected parties have access to the full details of the scheme changes and the impact it has on the affected
villages. The changes proposed must allow interested parties enough time to be properly assessed; and

>b) The Applicants proposed timetable for the assessment, evaluation, and consultation is too short for things
to be properly considered. There are a lot of unknowns in the new proposal and I object to anything that does
not give the affected parties time to express their views .

>

> Thank you
>

> Kind Regards
>

> Sally Hempson

Sent from my iPad





